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Use of Mobile Phones in Schools Policy

During our Yoga sessions with children and young people, we are required to use our mobile
phones to access the registers for the session.

In order to ensure that everyone participating is safe, including the children and our

Instructors, this Use of Mobile Phones in Schools Policy outlines the measures we have in

place.

● Instructors must ONLY use their mobile phones to access the registers at the

beginning and the end of the sessions.

● Mobile phones must be stored away during the sessions, so children cannot access

them.

● Should a child attempt to access an Instructor’s mobile phone, their parents and the

school will be informed of this for safeguarding reasons.

● Our Instructors will not use their mobile phones to take images of recordings
of the child unless parents have given permission to do so.

● Instructors are responsible for keeping their mobile phones safe during the sessions

and KLY, the school or children are not responsible for any damage that may occur

to them.

● Schools, parents and Instructors are all made aware of this policy and agree to the

conditions around this.

If you’d like to discuss this policy further with us, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with

one of our team members here: info@kidsloveyoga.org.uk.
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